Sent: 10/12/2019 9:59:03 PM
Subject: Mod2019/0547

To whom it may concern,

| strongly support opening the markets an hour earlier.
The very short trading day is unfair to traders and customers and | believe it would be less
disruptive to residents if costumers had more time to arrive and shop.

Thank you,
Lauren Sharma
0466381851



